
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF MARCH 6, 2023 
 
 
THEME:  We began working on our unit based on the story The 
Napping House by Audrey Wood. We also began working on our St. 
Patrick’s Day theme.  
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We reviewed our letters this week. We 
worked on color and shape identification, as well as the concept of big 
and little. We also played a letter matching game using gold coins that 
the kids loved! 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made March placemats and we 
finished working on our I Love You books. Since the book is no longer in 
print, each student colored their own copy of the book. The words are in 
the front of the book – see if your child can help you read the book using 
the pictures on each page! We will also be making tissue paper 
rainbows this week. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will introduce the letter S and 
continue working on our unit based on the book The Napping House. 
We will also continue working on our St. Patrick’s Day theme.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Tomorrow, Wednesday March 8, is a 
remote learning day for EC/PreK students. An activity was sent home in 
the backpack and other activities will be posted on Seesaw at 8:00 AM. 
I sent home the Seesaw class code in case anyone needs it. Also, there 
are no classes for EC/PreK on Friday, March 10 due to the District Early 
Dismissal Day. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Wednesday, March 8 – Remote Learning Day for Early 

Childhood/Preschool students 

 Thursday, March 9 – Spring Picture Day 

 Friday, March 10 – No Early Childhood/Preschool classes – District 

Early Dismissal Day 

 Thursday, March 16 – All School Field Trip – Shrek the Musical at 

Drury Lane, Oak Brook  

 Monday, March 27-Tuesday, April 4 – Spring Break 

 Monday, April 10 – No School 

 Friday, April 28 – No EC/PreK due to Preschool Screenings 

 
 

 


